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I hope everyone had a wonderful time at the Spring Convention/Assembly in 
Lake Placid.   
 
The 2013 Fall Assembly is only a month away. The registration form is 
online at nynafg.com or in the Northern Hi Lights.  Please try and get your 
reservations in ASAP so the committees can plan accordingly. 
 
The 2014 Spring Convention/Assembly will be held at the Sheraton At The 
Falls, Niagara Falls, NY on May 16-18, 2014. The hotel is at the Falls, 
which is a walk away from Canada. If you are planning on walking over to 
Canada, be sure to have either an enhanced driver’s license or a passport.  
 
Fall 2014 Assembly is the Election Assembly. It will be held in Syracuse, 
NY.  If you are considering standing for any of the officer or coordinator 
positions, feel free to call or see the person in that position with any 
questions you may have.  
 
District 10 will be hosting the Spring 2015 Convention/Assembly.  Thank 
you district 10 for stepping up. 
 
When planning to attend a Convention and/or Assembly, please keep in 
mind that we are still trying to keep it green.  Remember to bring your 
reusable bottles for water, etc.  
 
Hope everyone has a very Happy Fourth of July  
 
 
Yours in service 
Maureen K 
 
 


